Our Ministry

Teaching and Preaching Missions Conferences and Revivals



Stirring Churches for Missions



Recruiting and Assisting Missionaries Around the World

Contact Information

dhamby@mwbm.org

Sending Church

Old Suwanee Baptist Church Pastor Tim Campbell 4118 Old Suwanee Road Buford, GA 30518 770.945.5451

Support Address



Braselton, GA 30517 706.654.2818 www.mwbm.org

Dr. and Mrs. Hamby have been with Macedonia World Baptist Missions since 1975, serving in Ivory Coast, West Africa as church planters and now as the assistant director and the executive sercretary.

November 2022

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! The Lord has been so good to us, and we praise His holy name! We have traveled thousands of miles this year and are so thankful for His good hand of protection on us and watch care over us. We are so grateful for your prayers as we go from church to church and share the glorious Gospel. Without you, we would not be able to do all that we do. I Thessalonians 1:2, "We give thanks to God always for you all, making mention of you in our prayers; Remembering without ceasing your work of faith, and labour of love...

Since we last wrote, we have been in meetings in Georgia, South Carolina, North Carolina, Tennessee, Kentucky, and Maine. While in Selmer, Tennessee, with Brother Mark Shumaker and his folks at Faith Baptist Church, I had the opportunity on Saturday to work in the Church's fall festival. On Sunday, I drove one of the Church vans along with Brother Shumaker's son Blake. We picked up a 30 year old, first-time rider. During the invitation, the young man came forward and received Christ. In another part of Tennessee, Karen and I spent some time speaking with a lady in the motel parking lot about the Lord's help for her and had prayer with her.

We only have a few meetings left this year, but we are looking forward to what God has for us in 2023. During this upcoming Thanksgiving season, let us not forget to be thankful for all He has done for us. Truly we who live in this great country have much to praise Him for. There are people everywhere who do not know the name of Jesus and have never experienced His grace and mercy. He commands us to go and share the good news of the glorious Gospel. Mark 16:15, "... Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature." May we ever be faithful to that call.

There are many missionary families in their fields of service who will not be able to be with their families during the Holidays. Our prayers are with them, and we trust that God would bless them and encourage them.

Thank you for your faithful support and prayers as we continue to work until Jesus May the Lord continue to bless you all and we hope you have a Blessed comes! Thanksgiving!

In His Service,

Dean and Karen Han

Dean and Karen Hamby